Regulatory Policy Unit Consultation
Ministry of Health and Long-Term Care
12th Floor

56 Wellesley Street West

Toronto, Ontario M5S 2S3

Email: RegulatoryProjects@ontario.ca
Copy to the College of Naturopaths of Ontario at: info@collegeofnaturopaths.on.ca
Naturopathic doctors have been regulated in Ontario under the Drugless Practitioner’s Act (DPA) since 1925. They have a ninety (90) year history of responsible patient care and patient safety and are effective primary care doctors. 
The Naturopathy Act, which will move the naturopathic regulation under the RHPA, is scheduled to be proclaimed within the next few months. Currently, naturopathic doctors have access to both laboratory tests offered by Ontario labs and those offered outside of Ontario which include detailed hormone diagnostics, testing for environmental toxins, specialized cancer screening and many other tests. 
As an Ontarian, I have chosen to see a naturopathic doctor for my health as I highly value the care I receive. I pay out of pocket for my care, including visits and laboratory testing, reducing the financial burden on the health care system in this province.

I have concerns over the proposed limitations to laboratory access and I urge you to:

· Ensure continued access to laboratory tests that I am paying for out-of-pocket.

· Protect my access to the range of laboratory tests offered by lab companies outside of Ontario.
· Protect my right to choose the health care that I desire.

Please explain what my options are, if the access that I require to the laboratory testing recommended by my naturopathic doctor is no longer available to me.
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